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March 21, 2019 

 

RE: In the Matter of the Petition of Avista Corporation for an Order Quthorizing 

Approval of Changes to the Company’s Natural Gas Line Extension Tariff and 

Accounting Ratemaking Treatment, 

Docket UG-152394 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On February 25, 2016, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) entered Order 01, Order Granting Petition (Order 01) in this docket. Order 01 

approved Avista Corporation’s (Avista or Company) petition for approval of changes to the 

Company’s natural gas line extension tariff and accounting ratemaking treatment on a 

temporary basis, and required Avista to file semi-annual reports showing the impact of the 

increased allowance and rebates during the three-year pilot period beginning March 1, 2016. 

On September 28, 2018, Avista filed its fifth Natural Gas Line Extension Allowance 

Program Semi-Annual Report (Report), and on March 12, 2019, Commission staff (Staff) 

filed a letter in this docket informing the Commission that Staff had reviewed the Report and 

believes that it complies with the requirements of Order 01.  

The Commission accepts the Report as in compliance with Order 01. 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 


